
 
2025 Interim Board Meeting- 9/13/25- Fundraiser Report 

Sisters, 
 
This Fundraising report is for 1 year period of August1, 2024 through  June 30, 2025. 

 
 

2024-2025 Raffle Campaign (up until 6/30/2025) 
 
Starting Balance  $521.95 
Proceeds from Basket raffles/50-50 (convention) $6,977.00 
Bank charge 8/24 -$5.70 
Total number of tickets sold: $12,160.00 
Less pay-out of prizes (as of 6/30/2025) -$825.00 
Other donations  $65.00 
Balance of 6/30/3025 $18,893.25 

 
   Summer Splash Raffle (Drawings of winners on 8/30/2025) 
    Raffle is still in progress as of 8/11/2025   
     
The annual National Board raffle (2025-2026) will start in September and the drawings will 

commence as follows: 
• Early Bird Drawing:  Thanksgiving Day 2025 - $100 
• Early Bird Drawing:  Christmas Day 2025 - $100 
• Twenty-six Weekly Drawings: Starting 1/5/2026 - $25  
• St. Patrick’s Day 2026 - $100 
• GRAND PRIZE $1000 – at National Convention in Omaha, Nebraska  
• Tickets are $20 each  

 
I would like to thank Mary Ann Lubinsky for appointing me to this position.  I would also like to 
thank Peggy Cornish for her help in getting the checks out and to Kim DePeaux and Maggie 
Brogan for their assistance in spreading the word in our publications and social media.   
 
Thank you sisters for your continued support of our fundraising efforts.   
 
Yours in Friendship, Unity and Christian Charity, 
Ellen McCrane  
LAOH National Fundraising Chair  
 
 


